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Good afternoon Stephen,
 
Please find attached a link to a copy of the Kerbside Collections and Recyclables Contract
 requested.  The link is operational until 15 October 2015.
 
https://filetransfer.dcc.govt.nz/message/2JCzHY1Y4GsSprL6oFKFif
 
Please note that some information has been withheld pursuant to section 7(2)(b)(ii) of
 the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA).  Making
 the information available would unreasonably prejudice the commercial position of the
 person who supplied or is the subject of the information.
 
As we have withheld some information, you have the right pursuant to section 27 of
 LGOIMA to have our decision reviewed by the Office of the Ombudsman who can be
 contacted at:
 
The Ombudsman
Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10 152
WELLINGTON 6143
 
Ph 0800 802 602
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz
 
Kind regards,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
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